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The General Education Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on May 1, 
2019, at 2:00 p.m. in 315 New College. 

The subcommittee approved the request to include the following course in the list of courses that 
satisfy the General Education Core Curriculum: 

 Core Area II, Life Sciences  
 MARS 1021E, Biology of the Marine Environment  
 
The Board of Regents of the University System of Georgia recommended that additional 
Statistics courses be included in Area I, Foundation Courses, of the General Education Core 
Curriculum. Based on this recommendation, the subcommittee considered and approved the 
following course to be included in the list of courses that satisfy the General Education Core 
Curriculum: 
 

Core Area I, Foundation Courses 
 STAT 2000, Introductory Statistics  
 
The subcommittee discussed the updated draft General Education Plan, which was revised 
following the November 5, 2018, December 11, 2018, and February 8, 2019, subcommittee 
meetings to incorporate revisions by members of the subcommittee.  The subcommittee 
approved this final draft of the proposal.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:00 p.m.  


